
 

June 2019 

Dear Members 

We warmly invite you to the annual meeting of the Friends, which will be held on Tuesday July 16th 

at 7pm in the Parish church. 

We are pleased to enclose the Chair’s report, draft Minutes of the last annual meeting and the annual 

accounts, together with the agenda.   

 

Subscriptions for the year 2018/19 became due on April 6th 2019, so if you have not yet paid for  

the current year, you may find it convenient to do so at the annual meeting.  If you pay by direct 

debit or standing order you do not need to take any action. 

 

Light refreshments will follow the meeting and we hope you may be able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Karen Povey (Secretary) 

27 Kings Park, Chulmleigh, EX18 7DJ / kmpovey@outlook.com 
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